
Youthy are 
heading 
to…. 

Youth trip  

6th October 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday 6th October, we are taking the young people on a trip to Tenpin Southampton 

for their ‘Sector 7’ laser quest.  We’re going to have a great time, playing two games of  

laser quest so we don’t want anyone to miss out. 

We need to book the exact number of people who will be coming in advance so please let 

us know by this Friday (22nd September) whether you will be coming to enable us to secure 

your place.  

We will be meeting here at TBC at an earlier time of 7:30pm and travel by car or minibus to 

Tenpin, and will return at a later time of 10:00pm.  

The trip will cost £5 (which is massively discounted) will include two laser quest games. 

However, we do not want cost to prevent any of our young people from coming along so 

please speak to Paul in confidence if this might be a problem.  If there are any questions 

please email Paul at paul@thornhillbc.org.uk 

It is essential we have a completed and signed permission slip for each young person so 

please return the form below with your payment.  

 

Matt, Karen, Katie, Lizzie and Paul 

I give permission for ___________________________________________________ to attend the 

Youth@TBC outing to Tenpin Southampton for laserquest on Friday 6th October.  I understand that he / 

she will be transported in a minibus driven by a qualified driver or in a private car belonging to a DBS 

checked leader. In an emergency, if I cannot be contacted I give permission for the group leader to 

authorise urgent medical treatment  on my behalf.   

I enclose payment of £5.00 in cash or a cheque made payable to “Thornhill Baptist Church” 

 

During the trip, in an emergency, I can be contacted on this number _____________________________ 

 

Signed ___________________________________  Print name __________________________________ 


